Committee meeting minutes 13/10/2022
Meeting opened at 19:33 with everyone welcomed
· Attendance: 
· P.Holmes, R.Lagden, D.March, P.Cooper, B.Coddington, D.Tipper, C.Jones, G.Berry, P.Whiteley, V.Wallace, G.Berry, I.Tarasek, P.Rodgers.
· Apologies:
·  T.Darnes
· Matters:
· No matters arose. 
· Proposed by P.Holmes and seconded by D.March.
· Correspondence:
· C.Thompson was approached to be involved with a referee appointing app, by giving a consultation. Considering that the local leagues mostly operate on full-time, there was a majority vote to decline the opportunity. 
· County FA 
· Nothing to report. B.Coddington remains as interim chair, however, it will be resolved soon as the articles have been passed.  
· County RA :
· Sheffield RA is to host the county quiz again this year. The County RA will be funding the food which will be provided by the Carlton Club. The proposed date is the 16th of March.
· Syllabus:
· The October meeting has Tom Bramall attending as a guest speaker.
·  For November, it’s hoped to have Aaron Bannister from County FA to discuss development. R.Lagden to ask him.
· December is B.Coddington’s Super Bumper Xmas Quiz with the confirmed date of the 15th of December.
· January has Craig Pawson attending as a guest speaker.
· It’s  been proposed to push the February meeting back a week (23rd) as it clashes with Sheffield’s half term. This would allow for referees from Belgium to attend and present about officiating in Belgium.
· March will be the county quiz with the County RA paying for food. It’s been suggested to have chilli, curry and a vegetarian option.
· April is vice chair’s night. Sam Bennet is confirmed to attend as a guest speaker.
· D.Tipper to confirm these dates with the Carlton Club and arrange the food with them.  
· QUEST: 
· G.Berry is gaining access of previous minutes to upload to the website.
· After advice, it’s been suggested to make members aware about the application as some maybe contacted regarding the matter. 
· V.Wallace to send an email informing members about it, with further information being provided at an upcoming meeting. 
· Social media: 
· Posts publicising Tom Bramall as next week’s meeting will go up. Emails will also be sent regarding it.
· I.Tarasek to apply for a £250 sponsorship through her work which may include having the logo on the Sheffield RA tops.
· Promotion for the Christmas quiz to start.
· Any other business: 
· P.Holmes stated we have 39 registered members, of which 29 are paying members. This is a decrease from 54 last year. 
· There are two opportunities for ref mascot at Sheffield United. The first is Saturday 22nd October with the second proposed for March. It’s aimed for youth members aged 14-17. Initially, Jake Rhodes will be contacted by R.Lagden for the first opportunity with the second being decided nearer to the time. 
· R.Lagden and P.Cooper send apologies for next week.
· If Tom Bramall declines the PGMOL standard fee it’s been suggested to gift a £25 Amazon gift voucher. 
Meeting closed at 20:24.
